
Please vote no on this bill. 
 
A yes vote would remove my ability to defend myself adequately in a situation in which my life were 
endangered by an intruder. Last year a couple, living less than a half mile away, had a potential home 
intruder march up the steps to their home.  The older husband was able to stop the intruder quickly 
because his weapon was ready to use. 
 
I believe this bill damages my rights and assumes I am an unreasonable person when it comes to gun 
safety.  Also, I do not want to be the crook if someone breaks into my home and steals any weapons I 
might legally have. 
 
Thank you for this opportunity to testify. 
 
Helen Scott 
Grants Pass 


